

## Rye Community Primary School & Pugwash Nursery The Grove, Rye, East Sussex TN31 7ND www.ryeprimary.co.uk

01797 228695 pugwash@ryeprimary.co.uk

Executive Headteacher: Mr Barry Blakelock Headteacher: Miss Kelly Martin

22nd March 2022

## Y6 overnight stay at Mallydams Wood

- Tuesday 5<sup>th</sup> July (21 pupils)
- Wednesday 6<sup>th</sup> July (21 pupils)

**Dear Parents and Carers** 

To celebrate the Year 6 children reaching the end of their primary education, we have secured a one-night stay at Mallydams Wood Education Centre on Tuesday 5<sup>th</sup> July OR Wednesday 6<sup>th</sup> July (depending on which group your child is assigned to.) The children will be taking part in a range of teamwork exercises as well as learning how to survive in the outdoors.

The link to the website is:

## https://www.rspca.org.uk/local/aboutus/education/-/rspca/mallydams-wood

There will be NO charge for the coach travel but the overnight stay will cost £20 for Night hire, bed hire and food.

This is a voluntary contribution of £20 but if we do not receive enough contributions then the trip may not be able to take place.

Your child will leave on Day 1 at 9:30am and return by 3pm on Day 2.

Please ensure for Day 1:

- Pupils have a packed lunch and drink (more than one if very hot for Day 1) (if your child is entitled to Free School Meals and would like a packed lunch provided, please indicate on the form below)
- Pupils wear appropriate footwear (no sandals or open toed shoes)
- Pupils have a sun hat and sun protection if forecast warm
- Pupils wear/bring a waterproof jacket.

We will send out an additional clothing list nearer the time.

Please complete the parental consent form and return it to us before half term, Friday 27th May.

With very best wishes,

Miss Bras Assistant	sleay Headteacher.		
	Mallydams Wood		
•	5 <sup>th</sup> July OR Wednesday 6 <sup>th</sup> July		
• 1	My child will be attending the visit to Mallydams Wood.	/ES	NO (please circle)
Signed	parent/carer.		

